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POLICE COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING
19 SEPTEMBER 2013

Wilton Police Department

CTO

Following the swearing in ceremony of Sergeant Greg Phillipson, Commissioner Chris
Weldon called the meeting to order at 9:45AM. In attendance were Commissioners Don

Sauvigne and David Waters, along with Chief Lombardo, Deputy Chief Crosby and
Captain Lynch.

MINUTES

The meeting was called to discuss two requests to provide extensions to Grievance # 13-
1 Step IT Military/Education Stipend; and Grievance # 13-02 Step II DUI Sobriety
Checkpoint. Chairman Weldon moved to accept both requests and was seconded by
Commissioner Sauvigne. The motion passed 3-0.

Following discussions on scheduled dates, it was decided for Chief Lombardo to

communicate with all parties in selecting an appropriate mutually agreed upon dates.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:52AM

Respectfully submitted,
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Commissioner Don Sauvigne
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